OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL
PATTAMUNDAI COLLEGE, PATTAMUNDAI

NOTICE

No._ Syz dt. 9//@7‘@27

Notified that the college will remain closed from 01.06.2022 to

16.06.2022 due to summer vacation. However, evaluation work and other
examination related work will continue as per CHSE & University
instructions. The teaching & Non-teaching staffs who have been assigned

different extra-curricular activities are to make themselves available as and

when required. W
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